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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Summary of RDC Comments and Recommendations on FY 2024 Agency Budget
Proposal
1 message

EDC MIMAROPA <edcneda4b@gmail.com> Wed, Mar 1, 2023 at 8:29 AM
To: Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, DENR MIMAROPA <denr.mimaropa@gmail.com>, denr-pmd4b
<pmd_mimar4b@yahoo.com.ph>, pps4bmimaropa@gmail.com

RED LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO
Regional Executive Director
Department of Environment and Natural Resources MIMAROPA
Manila

Dear Regional Executive Director Claudio:

Greetings from Calapan City!

This is to provide your good Office with a copy of the RDC Budget Form C containing the comments, inputs,
recommendations, and proposed adjustments to your FY 2024 agency budget proposal which was reviewed by the
Economic Development Committee during its first quarter sectoral committee meeting held last 22 February 2023 in
Pasay City.

Based on the Guidelines for the RDC Budget Review and Endorsement of the FY 2024 Agency Budget Proposals, the
comments, recommendations, and proposed adjustments to the agency budget proposals shall be recorded and provided
by the Sectoral Committee Secretariat to the concerned regional line agencies.

Attached please find the matrix for Summary of RDC Comments and Recommendations on your FY 2024 Agency Budget
Proposal for further details.

As such, we would like to request your Office to reflect the comments and recommendations during the budget review in
your revised agency budget proposal and provide feedback to the Secretariat on the actions taken on the said comments
and recommendations by filling out the highlighted cell in attached Form.  

We would appreciate receiving your revised FY 2024 agency budget proposals and feedback or actions taken on or
before 08 March (Wednesday).

Thank you and warm regards.

Truly yours,

AGUSTIN C. MENDOZA
RDC Vice-Chairperson
Regional Director, NEDA MIMAROPA

by:

Kimberly Ann T. Pilongo
Project Development, Investment Programming and Budget Division (PDIPBD)
NEDA MIMAROPA
Tel No: (043) 288-6115
Fax No: (043) 288-6124

DISCLAIMER: The information contained in this email is intended solely for the named addressee, and is confidential and
privileged. Access to this e-mail by anyone else is unauthorized. If you are not the intended addressee, please return
immediately to the sender and delete this email message from the inbox/outbox. Any unauthorized action taken in
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reference to this email is prohibited and could be unlawful. Comments, opinions or statements added to the email
message which are not attributable to NEDA MIMAROPA are likewise deemed unauthorized including those found in the
attachments.

2 attachments

O-2023-02-053_DENR.pdf
544K

DENR-FY 2024 BP Form C-Budget Call.xlsx
14K
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